CBALTIMITRE

DEVELOPMENT CORPORATION

MEMORANDUM

o Honorable President and Members of the City Council
Attention: Karen Randle, Executive Secretary

FROM: M. J. Brodie, PresEW@

DATE: February 14, 2008

SUBJECT:  City Council Bill No. 08-0016
Urban Renewal — Middle East — Amendment

-_—

The Baltimore Development Corporation (BDC) has reviewed Council Bill #08-0016 to
acquire and dispose of the property and is in support of this bill. In addition, the overall plan for
the area will result in benefits for City of Baltimore such as commercial redevelopment and
employment opportunities for the community. These development efforts will also increase the
tax base for the city. BDC respectfully request that this bill be given favorable consideration by
the City Council.
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